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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:14 AM
To: 'Stacey Hill'
Subject: RE: Doc# 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Hill, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Stacey Hill [mailto:trulystacey@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:29 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Doc# 160021-E1 
 
Commissions Clerk, 
 My name is Stacey D Hill of 1750 NW 194th Street, Miami Gardens, FL. 33056. I am a retired senior, meaning 
my income is fixed, no overtime possible! Already, I keep my thermostat at a warm 78 degrees to keep cost 
down! A rate increase of any kind puts my well being in jeopardy and there are many like me, who will suffer 
the fate! I am totally against the rate increase!  
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                        Warm Regards, 
                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                                      Stacey D Hill  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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